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Subject: Letter of Appreciation

Dear Mr. Vishal Labde &
Mr. Prasad Kalane

(from Saitech Solutions, pune)

Thank you very much for delivering an informative & useful
lectures/sessions on "Matlab & Simulink Programming " held on
21 t0 24" Dec. 2016. at Schindler CR &D, Pune, India.

It was really splendid presentation which exposed
participants

to the field practices. All the participants appreciated and got
benefited from your views on Subject.

Looking forward for your cooperation for further more sessions on
advanced contents of the subject.

R Joshi

Sr Manager
Schindler CR &D, Pune, India




